
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 26 June 2003 

4. FIFIELD TERRACE:  PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 The Board received a report advising it of a publicity pamphlet/concept plan for proposed works to 

improve traffic safety in Fifield Terrace between Ensors Road and Beckford Road. 
 
 The Board decided to request that: 
 
 1. The City Streets Unit consider this project in conjunction with works proposed for Ford Road in 

the 2003/04 financial year. 
 
 2. The pamphlet not be sent out at this time, and that a further report be sought clarifying why 

these street works are proposed, including traffic volumes, speeds, safety issues, the budgeted 
amount for the project, cost of the intersection design work, and the area of consultation 
proposed. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


